
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

The First Church of Christ 
20 W. Martin St., East Palestine, OH. 44413 

Phone: 330-426-9687   Fax: 330-426-6271 

Email: info@cocep.org  Website:  www.cocep.org 

Robert Helbeck - Minister   Chad Conard - Associate Minister  

Jonathan Davis – AVI Director Jessica Conard - Youth Coordinator 

Sue Libert - Secretary   Barb Guzzetti - Custodian   
 

 

Today, June 13, 2021 
 

 

Traditional Service 8:45-9:45 
Nursery (CW-7) and Pre-K Class (CW-4)  

are open and available for use by families. 
 

Bible Study 10:00-10:45 
Nursery  (CW-7):  Kari Lentz 

Pre-K   (CW-3):  Heather/Bill Ludwig 

K-4th   (CW-2):  Althea Wolf  

5th-8th  (CW-3):  Deb Raley   

High School (YC-1) Jordan Stackpole 
 

Contemporary Service 11:00-12:00 
Nursery (CW-7): Pete/Ashley Ellefson 

Pre-K (CW-3): Mandy Hamrick, Patricia Craven 

Junior Church K-6th (YC-1): Jessica Conard 

               Sunday Evening 6-7p 

High School Class (YC-1) Jordan Stackpole 

Sunday Attendance 6/6/2021 
 

Traditional                        95 

Contemporary                        79 

Total                       174 
 

Wednesday Attendance 6/9/2021 
Adults: 20      Youth: 22        Total:  42 
 

 

Stewardship: 6/6/2021 
Budgeted Giving: 

Weekly amount needed 

to meet the budget:                       $5,245.63 

Weekly amount received 

towards budget:            $7,568.52 

Yearly amount needed:       $121,222.52 

Yearly amount received:      $125,462.09 

CHFM                $215.00 
 

 

 

 

This Week’s Schedule 
 

Tonight: 
6:00 p.m. 

High School Meets 

In the Youth Center 
 

 

Wednesday: 
6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

Youth will be walking  

to the Dairy Mill 
 

Nursery (CW-7) 

Pre-K class (CW-4) 

are open and available 

for use by families. 
 

 

7:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study – I Corinthians 

 & Ladies’ Class taught by 

Nickie Ostick 

 

 
 

Caring Hands  

Food Ministry 

May Stats 
We helped 122 families,  

and 112 Senior Citizens,  

totaling 262 people. 

 
 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

  

 

  

ALL YOUTH OUTING! – Wednesday, June 16th 
 

We are walking to the Dairy Mill for ice cream and fun. Meet at 

the church on Wednesday at 6:30pm. All unaccompanied youth 

will need a permission slip. Anyone ages 5 and younger will 

need to be accompanied by an adult. We will return to the 

church before 8:00pm. There is no cost for the youth. In the 

case of rain, we will have ice cream in the youth center. 
 

 

 

Choir Practice for the 4th of July service 

We will be singing two songs and practices will be every 
Sunday evening in June at 6:30. We would love to have 

YOU sing with us. Bring a friend with you.  
 
 

                   VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL IS A GO! 

                    Jesus’ power has pulled us through for 2021! 

 

                    Elementary 1
st
-6

th
 grade 

                      Mon/Tues, July 12-13
th
 from 6-8pm 

 

 

 

             ALL AGES POOL PARTY  

          Wed, July 14
th
 8-10pm at EP Park 

                No Youth Group at church 

 

 

 

                                  Preschool-Kindergarten 

                                  Thurs/Fri, July 15-16
th
 from 6-8pm 

 

                                     A trackless train will be available for 

                                   The PreK-K group on Friday. 

 

Volunteers, please see the youth bulletin board in the main 

lobby for your assignments. Any questions please see Jessica or 

email jessica@cocep.org 
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PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER… 
our country & its leaders; our military; 
our first responders; law enforcement 
officers; our shut-ins; kids in school & 
college; and those affected by Covid. 
 

Albert Kincade is in St. Elizabeth Hospital 
recovering from leg infection  
 

Jo Ann Weaver has a foot infection. She 
will be seeing a Doctor in July. 
 

Dawn Frazier has been moved to 
University Hospital in Cleveland. 
 

Mateo Lorenzo 2 months old and has 
colic. (Butch and Sue Libert’s great 
grandson)    
 

Richard Hart has cancer, and it has 
spread to his bones.  (Family friend of 
Connie Rager) 
 

Clair Russell has lymphoma, and they 
found a large mass on her aorta.  (friend of 
Connie Rager) 
 

Clarence May (Connie Rager’s dad) had a 
pacemaker put in recently and is home 
doing well. 
Bill Smiley is in St. Elizabeth Hospital in 
Boardman recovering from foot surgery. 
 

Scott Bush has been moved to Vista. 
 

Janice Guy is at home recovering from 
surgery this past week. 
 

Kristine Caporale is home recovering 
from back surgery. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations & Welcome to… 
 

Janice Guy, who placed her membership here on Sunday, May 30th. 
Address: P.O. Box 37-11676 South Ave Extension 
               North Lima, Ohio 44452 

& 
 

Timothy Lentz, Jr. and Kari Lentz, who were baptized into Christ last 
Sunday, June 6th.   Tim & Kari have two boys Jacob, and Noah. 
Address: 913 Alice Street East Palestine, OH. 44413 
 

Remember to update your church directories 

 

 

6/13  Michael Crowe 
            Samantha Crowe 
             Julia Elizabeth Selby 
6/14  Marilyn Berresford 
6/16  Matt Bica 
            Sadie Berresford 
6/18  Patty Sugar 
 
 

 
 
 
 

6/13  Robert & Donna Holzer 
6/16  Jerry & Pat Hillyer  
           Dennis & Sharyn Burkey 
 
 
      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
The High School Youth 

will be meeting on Sunday 
evenings at 7:00 p.m.   
in the Youth Center. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Second service will  

be live @11:00 a.m. 

Facebook.com/cocep 
 

WELCOME 

 

Guests, we are happy to have you worshipping with us this 
morning.  In order to minister to you more personally, we 
welcome any information you would like to share on the 
“View from the Pew” card, found on the back of the pew in 
front of you.  Please take a moment and stop at the Welcome 
Center before you leave.  It is located by the parking lot 
entrance. 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Please take a moment before the Worship Service (each 
Sunday) to sign the attendance sheets available in each pew 
and be sure to add your phone number.  Those of you sitting 
at the end of the pews should pass the attendance sheets down 
your row.   

 
 
 
 
                                          ONLINE GIVING 

 

                       Just go to cocep.churchcenteronline.com. enter the  
                      amount you would like to give and your email.  
                      Enter your debit /credit card number, expiration 
date and the CVC code (the 3 digit- code on the back of the 
card).  You will receive confirmation of your gift within a few 
minutes.  
 


